
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 12, 1997 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Michael Giglia 

Supervisory Senior Resident Agent 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

300 Federal Building 

100 State Street 

Rochester, New York 14614 

 

Dear Mr. Giglia: 

 

I wish to reiterate how much we appreciated your help in Rochester this month.  Enclosed is 

a copy of my letter to the Director. 

 

Thanks again. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 


